
      
 

 
 

 
 

PERINATAL FORUM 
 

Monday 24 January 2005 
 

18:00 – 20:00 h 
 

Buffet  &  Drinks from 17:15 h 

 
Thermal Care of the Neonate  

 
 
The first MANNERS Neonatal Annual Report, due to be published in January 2005, shows a high rate of 
hypothermia in preterm babies < 28 weeks. This finding coincides with the recent release of the CEMACH 
presentation package of the report on Project 27/28, which included similar messages.  
 
The purpose of this meeting is to review the evidence and discuss management and prevention. It is 
relevant for all professionals involved in perinatal care. 

 
 

Speakers:  Dr Andy Ewer Consultant Neonatologist 
 
Judy Moore  Clinical Education Specialist 

 
 
 

Registration fee  £10 includes buffet and drinks. Please complete form below,  
with cheque made payable to ‘Birmingham & Black Country HA’, and send to:   

Heidi Stueckle, Perinatal Institute, Crystal Court, Aston Cross, Birmingham B6 5RQ.  
Registration will be confirmed upon receipt. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Perinatal Forum:  Thermal Care of the Neonate 

 
Surname………………………………  Forename………………………………..… 
 
Post………………………………………Department…………………………….…. 
 
Hospital…………………………………Tel. No. ……………………….…………… 
  

  I enclose a cheque for £10.00 (Payable to Birmingham & Black Country HA) 


